MEMO

TO:

Parade Participants

FROM:
Parade Committee
DATE:
May 30, 2018
SUBJECT:
Insurance for Animals Participating in Parade

Please be advised that a Certificate of Insurance will be required of all individuals or groups who plan to have animals (horses, dogs, etc.) participate in the Marple Newtown 4th of July parade.

When registering, please attach the Certificate of Insurance to your application.  The Certificate must name the Marple Newtown 4th of July Parade Committee, Marple Township, and Newtown Township as additional insured (minimum limits required: $1,000,000 public liability and $50,000 property damage).

Please call the Marple Newtown Recreation office (610-353-2326) with any questions.  Thank you.  
